
Have a go at as many of the activities as you can. Bring any drawings, writing, photographs or comments, anytime during the half term, into school and we will display

them in the children’s area in class. We will use them as a discussion point during some carpet sessions so any input would be greatly appreciated.

Miss Yates

Read your school reading book every night,

share a story before bed or have a look at an

ebook on Bug Club.

In RE we are learning about Special People and

People Who Help Us.

Who is special to you?

Why are they special?

Who helps you? Think about people who help

you when you are out and about as well.

Draw a picture of a person who is special to

you or who helps you, write their name or their

job. Bring it to school to add to our display.

We are starting to look at numbers to 20 and

beyond in Maths.

Can you count to 20, or past 20?

Practise writing numbers from 10 to 20 and

drawing the correct amount of

objects.

Write the numbers to 20 and put

them in order.

Use your Phase 2 and 3 sound mats to practise

recognising, writing and spelling with the letter

sounds that you know. Fun ways to practise;

letter sound or tricky word Bingo, letter sound

hunt around your house, letter sound or tricky

word snap.

Opal Class

Summer Term

Pick and Mix

Homework Activities

Last half term we learnt about 3D shapes all

around us. Can you find any of the 3D shapes in

your house?

Do you have a tin of beans that are a cylinder

shape? Do you have a box of tissues like a

cuboid? Is there a football, like a sphere in

your garden?

We will be reading lots of Traditional Tales

this half term - Little Red Riding Hood, The

Gingerbread Man, The Enormous Turnip, Three

Little Pigs, Three Billy Goats Gruff and many

more! Share some of the stories at home and

decide which one is your favourite. Draw a

picture and write a sentence about it to bring

to school for our display.

In Forest School we will be looking for signs of

new life - plants and

creatures.

When you are outside in

the garden or on a walk

look for signs of new life

like buds on a tree, or

baby animals. Take a photograph of them to

bring to school and share with everyone.

We have been working really

hard with our writing for the

past half term at school. Now we

need lots of practise to become

more confident with it!

Can you help to write the

shopping list?

Don’t forget to use your robot arms to break

up the word, count the sounds and write them.


